SCARSDALE MIDDLE SCHOOL

Music Department

Dear Parents and Guardians,
This coming Thursday, June 4th, all 8th Grade students will be traveling to the High School to
attend a performance of Bob Green and Company’s Mountain Music Presentation. This

performance is offered through the Lincoln Center Institute as a component of our music
courses.

Students will depart from the Middle School at 9:20 AM and return from the High School
immediately after the performance, which will end at approximately 11:00 AM.

Please sign and return the slip below by Wednesday, June 3rd to allow your child to attend
this presentation. Students should return the slip to their music teacher or to the music office.

All students that might require use of their Epipens or inhalers, must carry them on
their person. Thank you.

Thank you for your prompt response to this letter.
Sincerely,

The Middle School Music Department

My son/daughter ( please print student name) has
permission to be transported to and attend a performance at Scarsdale High School on
Thursday, June 4, 2015.

Parent Signature Date



